
2015 Moment for Mission  May 24 :  Parades and the church float 
 
Summer is almost here and it’s time for a parade!  There will be parades in 
the main streets of Laona, Wabeno and Lakewood during the month of July. 
Did you know that FLPPC has for many years participated by pulling our 
own float accompanied by wavers and walkers from our church?  More than 
once, our float has received recognition for its design and many (as in: 
MANY!) of the children lining the parade route have testified to the great 
candy and gifts we hand out along the parade routes. We also hand out 
flyers to promote Vacation Bible School and the Flea-zaar.  Pam and Allen 
Schroeder plan and execute the design of the float with the help of 
volunteers from FLPPC.  Wendy of Sweet Memories Candy Store in 
Lakewood helps provide the candy we toss out and the men of FLPPC 
volunteer to drive in the parades, pulling the float along the parade 
route.  If you are interested in being a part of this ministry, contact Pam 
or show up at the designated parade staging area and be IN the parade! 
Parade dates this year are tentatively July 4, July 12 and July 19. 


